
PASTOR  – REV. JOHN J. FULLUM 

PAROCHIAL VICAR  – REV. MARCIN CHILCZUK 

 

DEACON  – REV. MR. PETER STAMM 

 

WEBSITES: 

Church: www.sacredheartrccglendale.org 

Religious Education: www.sacredheartreligion.org 

School: www.sacredheartschoolglendale.com 

THE EUCHARIST 

 

SATURDAY EVE: 

 5:00 P.M. 

 

SUNDAY: 

 8:00, 9:30, 11:30 A.M. , & 5:00 P.M. 

 

HOLY DAYS: 

 Special schedule will be announced in weekly bulletins. 

 

WEEKDAYS: 

 Monday 6:30 & 8:30 A.M. & 7:30 P.M. (Novena Mass) 

 Tuesday through Friday 6:30, 8:30 A.M. 

 Saturday 8:30 A.M. 

BAPTISM  INFORMATION: 
REGISTRATION: By appointment ONLY; Please contact a Priest 
or Deacon at the Rectory at least 2 months in advance of the 
Baptism. BOTH parents must come in for registration. 
 

INSTRUCTIONS: Arrangements will be made at the time of 
Registration. Please bring birth certificate (if possible) to 
registration. 
 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM: will be conferred on the First & Third 
Sunday of each month at 1:30 P.M. 
 

MARRIAGES: 
Arrangements for marriage  must be made by appointment ONLY; 
with a Priest or Deacon at the Rectory at least 6 months prior to 
the wedding date. Please log on to www.pre-cana.org for complete 
information about marriage preparation in the Diocese. 
 

CONFESSIONS: 
Saturday 11:00 A.M. to 12 Noon 
Thursday before First Friday after Thursday morning Masses, 6:30 
& 8:30 A.M. 
Eves of Holy Days: See weekly bullet in prior to each Holy Day. 

RECTORY: 83-17 78th Avenue  CONVENT: 77-05 84th Street  SCHOOL: 84-05 78th Avenue 

 RECTORY  SCHOOL  FAITH FORMATION CENTER  OFFICE OF PARISH MINISTRIES 
718- 821-6434  718-456-6636  Administration  718-821-3285 
718- 821-6452   718-386-5616 
   Personnel & Curriculum 
   718-456-9217 

PRINCIPAL: 
 MS. JOANNE GANGI 
FAITH FORMATION 
 DRE – ADMINISTRATION 
  MRS. SANDY HUTTER 
 DRE – PERSONNEL & CURRICULUM 
  MRS. LAURA CIRAOLO 
PASTORAL ASSOCIATE: 
 SISTER MARGARET MARY RAIBALDI, C.S.J. 
MUSIC DIRECTOR: 
MR. CHARLES NICHOLSON 
BUSINESS MANAGER—CHARLES F. WISSERT 

SACRED HEART 

CHURCH 
GLENDALE, NEW YORK 11385 



SACRED HEART CHURCH, EAST GLENDALE, NY 

SUNDAY – SEPTEMBER 6 
 8:00 AM Members of Purgatorial Society 

 5:00 PM For the People 
 

MONDAY—SEPTEMBER 7 
 6:30 AM Thomas Farrelly 

 8:30 AM Scott A. Larsen 

 7:30 PM Maria Michitsch 

 

TUESDAY – SEPTEMBER 8 
 6:30 AM The Quaker Family 

 8:30 AM Eva Cutrone 

 

WEDNESDAY – SEPTEMBER 9 
 6:30 AM The Calvi Family 

 8:30 AM In Honor of the Holy Trinity & 

   The Blessed Mother 

 

THURSDAY – SEPTEMBER 10 
 6:30 AM Walter Panas 

 8:30 AM Tommasa Milazzo 

 

FRIDAY – SEPTEMBER 11 
 6:30 AM Michael A. Marti 

 8:30 AM Scott A. Larsen 

 7:30 PM Mass for 9/11 

 

SATURDAY – SEPTEMBER 12 
 8:30 AM Rosalia Krische 

 5:00 PM John Schefczik 

 Kevin Barbitsch, Darwin Brodt, Marie Cronin, John 

Cruscuola, James Deifel, Joseph Divone, Ken Egbert, 

Eileen & Brian Pfail, Rita Fuchs, Angelo Ferrara, 

Steven Foss, Ann Fischer, Lina Gagliardotto, Shane 

Patrick Hanrahan, Jennifer Hickey, Kevin King,  

Roger & Rose Marti, Ashley McClean, Josephine 

Nicholson, Bill Niklaus, Sean O’Brien, Bonnie Opitz, 

Jerry Opitz, Maureen Ostermann, Noel Jannello-Ruiz, 

Patricia Scola, Peter Schellenberg, Angela Sinacori, 

Nina Squillante, Ann Steinmann, Elsie Turini, John 

Vollmerhausen, Mary Jane Walsh, Karen & Steven 

Weber, Florence Whitman, Fr. Zanon  

THE TABERNACLE CANDLE HAS BEEN DO-

NATED THIS WEEK IN LOVING MEMORY OF 

SCOTT A. LARSEN 

By: his wife & children 

He will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 

Masses this week. 

THE HOSTS HAVE BEEN DONATED THIS WEEK 

IN LOVING MEMORY OF SCOTT A. LARSEN 

By: his wife & children 

He will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 

Masses this week. 

THE ALTAR CANDLES HAVE BEEN DONATED 

THIS WEEK IN LOVING MEMORY OF SCOTT A. 

LARSEN 

By: his wife & children 

He will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 

Masses this week. 

THE HOLY FAMILY SHRINE VIGIL LIGHT HAS 

BEEN DONATED THIS WEEK FOR SCOTT A. 

LARSEN 

He will be remembered in a very special way this week in 

our prayers. 

FLOWER DONATIONS 

 

For the Blessed Sacrament Altar 

In Memory of the Fuchs Family 



TWENTY-THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

REMINDER – 50/50 RAFFLE TO SUPPORT 

SACRED HEART PARISH – Envelopes are on the 

radiators in church. All it takes is $5.00 and you could be 

a winner. The next drawing will be on Monday, 

September 28th in the vestibule of the church after the 

8:30 morning Mass. Congratulations to our August 

winner, Linda Schmid. 50/50 share was $405.00. 

MASS SCHEDULE FOR SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 13 

SATURDAY 5:00 PM FR. FULLUM 

SUNDAY 8:00 AM FR. FULLUM 

 9:30 AM FR. FULLUM 

 11:30 PM FR. MARCIN 

 5:00 PM FR. MARCIN 

 

CONFESSIONS SAT. September 12 — FR. FULLUM 

 SAVE THE DATE—On Saturday, October 17 we will 

have a very special afternoon of prayer. Everyone is in-

vited especially anyone who volunteers in any way at the 

parish. We also encourage anyone who is in a leadership 

role in a parish organization. The afternoon will begin at 

12:30 PM in the church basement and conclude at 4:15 

PM. The feature presentation is Father Robert Barron’s 

Catholicism: The New Evangelization and an opportunity 

to pray and reflection on our true mission here at Sacred 

Heart. More information will follow. 

Sacred Heart will be holding an Interna-

tional Night on Saturday, October 10. For 

more information you may pick up a flyer 

in the back of he church. 

YOUTH RALLY 

OCTOBER 3, 2015 

The Parish Pastoral Council invites our young parish-

ioners (adolescent to college) to a day of prayer, dis-

cussions, presentations, entertainment, lunch and fun 

to be held in the school auditorium on Saturday, Oc-

tober 3, 2015, starting at 11am and ending with Sun-

day Mass at 4:30pm. 

 

Performing will be Alverlis with a live band. Partici-

pants will include our own Fr. Chris Bethge, now Pa-

rochial Vicar at Incarnation Parish; Father Jun Hee 

Lee of the Diocesan Vocation Office and Deacon Phil 

Franco from Our Lady of Mt. Carmel parish. Regis-

tration forms are in the vestibule of the church. 

ON SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 20 at the 11:30 Mass, we 

will have a special parish celebration of families. Every-

one is invited, especially families who have celebrated 

the Sacraments of Baptism, Holy Communion, Confirma-

tion and Marriage during the past year. This celebration 

coincides with Pope Francis’ visit to the US for the 

World Meeting of Families. There will be a special bless-

ing of families, gifts and a chance to meet other families 

at Hospitality Sunday in the basement afterwards. 

PLEASE JOIN US ON FRIDAY EVENING AT 7:30 

PM FOR THE MEMORIAL MASS FOR 9/11. ALL 

ARE INVITED TO ATTEND. 

Geraldine Plumeau 



SEPTEMBER 6, 2015 

Thank you to all those who made our Summer Camp a success 

once again. Thank you to the teachers who planned, organized 

and implemented the programs that the children enjoyed. Thank 

you to the student volunteers from our junior high, from the high 

schools and also from the colleges. It is wonderful to see them 

giving back to the Sacred Heart School community. 

 

There are some seats still available in several grades. If you are 

interested in a good Christ-centered education, give us a c all at 

718-456-6636 or email us at SHSecretary@aol.com. A good 

quality education is something you won’t regret. Our state test 

scored show that we meet or even exceed other area schools, 

both public and private. Not only do we provide students with 

strong values and a superior education, but we provide many 

extras like an Art Program, a Music Program, a Library Program, 

extra curricular activities, and much more. We provide after 

school care and an early morning drop off for working parents. 

We have a full-time nurse on our staff as well. Our Early Child-

hood Programs (Nursery for 3 year olds and Pre K for 4 year 

olds) have exceptionally reasonable rates. Tuition assistance pro-

grams are also available for families that meet diocesan require-

ments or who come to us from a public school. For more infor-

mation go to www.SacredHeartSchoolGlendale.com.  

 

Registration for our Nursery, Pre K and Kindergarten is closed. 

If you would like to put your name on our waiting list, please let 

us know. 

 

If you have any questions or need registration information, con-

tact us. 

 

Sacred Heart School admits students of any race, color, national 

or ethnic origin to all rights, privileges, programs and activities 

generally accorded or made available to students at the school. 

 

Sacred Heart School does not discriminate on the basis of race, 

color, national or ethnic origin in the administration of educa-

tional policies, admission policies, loan programs and athletic or 

other school administered programs. 

.FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 

MS. JOANNE GANGI 

 

I hope you had the chance to enjoy the summer months as they 

quickly flew by. Now it’s time to look forward to a new school 

year. School opens once again on Wednesday, September 9th 

and I’m very excited about meeting the children after their sum-

mer vacation. It is always amazing to see how much they have 

grown during the last two months. 

 

The first week of school will be half days as both students and 

teachers ease into their new schedules. Grades 1-8 will arrive at 

8am and dismiss at 11:45 on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. 

New students in Grades 1-8 report to the school office. Kinder-

garten will begin on Wednesday and their three day schedule 

will be from 9am-11:30am. Pre-K begins on Thursday from 

10am until 11:30am and again on Friday. (parents in attendance 

on Thursday only). Nursery begins next week on Monday, Sep-

tember 14th. 

 

Doors will open at 8am for regular arrival. It is vitally important 

that all students arrive on time and enter the building through 

the stage door. Using the front door is not an option and stu-

dents will only be allowed to enter after 8:15 when the stage 

door closes. Students entering after 8:15 will be marked late on 

the attendance register. 

 

On Friday grades 1-8 will attend the 8:30 Mass to celebrate the 

new school year. September birthdays will be acknowledged 

following the Mass. I hope everyone will join us in this celebra-

tion. 

 

Following the Mass, at approximately 9:30, there will be an 

important meeting in the school for all parents who have signed 

up to be lunch supervisors (alternate or on a regular basis, first 

timers or well seasoned). We all need to be acquainted with the 

lunch procedures. Our lunch program begins on Monday, Sep-

tember 14th. 

 

Please remember that all important information and notices in-

cluding the calendar and school policies are posted on the 

school’s website at sacredheartschoolglendale.com. Please be 

vigilant about checking the site on a regular basis. As usual 

there will be some papers coming home with the children the 

first week of school. We would appreciate it if they could be 

returned promptly. 

 

This year we welcome two new members to our school faculty. 

I am sure that you will join me in warmly welcoming Ms. 

Nicole Panariello who will be teaching Nursery l and Mrs. 

Nanette Allen who will be the 7th grade homeroom teacher 

whose responsibilities will include Religion and ELA for grade 

7 and Math for grades 6, 7 and 8. 

 

 

BEREAVEMENT MEETING for September will take place on 

Wednesday, September 9th from 1:30 to 3:30 pm in the Parish 

Ministry Office. 

PARISH PRAYER SHAWL COMMITTEE will meet Sep-

tember 10 in the Parish Ministry Office following the Senior 

Meeting. We are always looking for interested people to join the 

group. Blessing of shawls will take place in September. 


